
 

Brighton Catholic Parish 

invites you, your family, and friends, to 

Carols on the Green 
 

Sunday 4th December, 2022, 5-7pm 

24 Strathmore Tce, Brighton 
on the western side of the Activity Centre 

 

Enjoy a balmy summer night of 

traditional and contemporary carols 

performed by the talented 

singers and musicians 

of the Brighton Parish community. 

Sing along and join the fun! 
 

Free entry 

Through Old Beach Rd car park or Strathmore Tce gate 

Sausage sizzle 

Brought to you by the Knights of the Southern Cross 

and the Brighton Catholic Parish Men’s Shed 

BYO non-alcoholic drinks, chairs, and picnic rugs 

Come dressed in something Christmas-themed 

 

See you there! 
 

More information: 8296 7292 

or info@brightonparish.com.au 
 

 


